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NEW YORK BUS SALES EXPANDS ITS COMMITMENT 

TO WESTERN NEW YORK 

 

(Saratoga Springs, NY 7-12-2021) Sean Finnerty, President of New York Bus Sales, LLC today 

revealed a multi-million-dollar commitment by the company to provide unparalleled service 

in Western New York with the acquisition of a seven acre plot of land in Batavia that will 

house a new 20,000 square foot service, parts, and sales facility slated to open in July 2022. 

“With a purpose-built facility focused on buses, we can plan for both current needs and future 

expansion,” said Finnerty, noting that the nine service bays in the plan will include provisions 

for electric-powered (EV) school buses as well as buses using traditional fossil fuel 

propulsion.  “Our location is just minutes off the New York State Thruway and about a thirty 

minute drive from Buffalo or Rochester,” he continued. 

Parking for 100 school buses, two dedicated wash bays, and a 3,000 square foot parts room 

will enable New York Bus Sales to meet the needs of bus operators in Western New York in 

the most efficient manner possible. 

The project was announced at the annual New York Association for Pupil Transportation 

(NYAPT) Conference and Trade Show, allowing some 200 transportation professionals 

statewide to view the plans. 

 

About New York Bus Sales, LLC: 

New York Bus Sales, LLC offers the complete line of Blue Bird and Micro Bird by Girardin 

school and commercial buses as well as comprehensive parts and service from its four 

locations in Chittenango, Henrietta, Middletown, and Ravena.  To find out how New York Bus 

Sales can assist you with your transportation needs, please call 315-687-3969 or visit us at 

www.newyorkbussales.com. 


